


way onto each property will be the subject of many legal challenges. The law does not give them the right they need in
order to buildi this sewer system.

Everyone wants to protect our waterways and upgrade our usage programs, but it needs to be done right, not rushed.
EU, LLC is not qualified, and its being private hurts owners financially.

We need a qualified, experienced company to investigate and address the sewer need on LGI, one that can apply for
grants to help defray our costs. This can be done, but NOT with Environmental Utilities LLC

| attended the Hearings and the sentiment was overwhelmingly against the EU plan based on sound engineering /
environmental / legal etc reasoning, so | was shocked that the recommendation was in favor.

PLEASE help preserve one of the very last holdouts of the beautiful Old Florida way of life, which is a joy not only to
owners, but to the many visitors who sing its praises. The EU plan is a gateway to further development on LGI, which will
destroy the way of life here, the very thing that attracts tourists to our beautful island.

PLEASE VOTE NO

Thank you

Stuart Mendel
8942 Gulf Street
Placida, FL 33946
shmendel@usa.net




